Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CREATIVISION MEDIA
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Six announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: Friday, April 5, 2019, 2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.; Saturday, April 6, 2019, 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.; Friday, April 12, 2019, 2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.; Saturday, April 13, 2019, 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.; Friday, April 19, 2019, 2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: Northside Shopping Center Village Flea Market (near the escalator), 7900 NW 27 Avenue, Miami, FL 33147
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Six, is holding a series of pop-up shops for the State Road (SR) 934/NW 79 Street Corridor Planning Study (FM Number: 421053-4-12-01) from Douglas Road/NW 37 Avenue to SR 7/NW 7 Avenue in Miami-Dade County, Florida. The study is being developed to improve mobility, enhance pedestrian safety, lighting, and landscaping. The NW 79 Street Pop-Up Shop series is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the proposed improvements. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Hong Benitez, P.E., at (305)470-5219; in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172; or by email at Hong.Benitez@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Project Manager Shereen Yee Fong, Department of Transportation, District Six at (305)470-5393; in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172; or by email at Shereen.YeeFong@dot.state.fl.us.
